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ANSWER TO QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

Asked by Mr Cain MLA on 27 February 2023: Andrew Barr MLA took on notice the following 
question(s): 

Reference: Hansard [uncorrected] proof transcript [PAGE 25] 

In relation to: Timeframe for Parkwood development 

MR CAIN: Thank you. 

Page 81, you provide—in the Budget Review, there is a breakdown for the forward estimates for a 
West Belconnen Landfill and Resource Management Centre. Could you confirm if any of that amount 
is for the site that is currently at Parkwood Drive? And how much of it is for the intended relocated 
site on Stockdill Drive? 

Mr Barr: I will take that on notice. 

MR CAIN: Okay, thank you. 

Are you also able to take on notice the timeframe for the Parkwood development? 

Mr Barr: Yes. Yes, I will take that on notice. 

Andrew Barr MLA:  The answer to the Member’s question is as follows:–  

1. All of the funding in the initiative ‘Protecting Canberra’s environment – Rehabilitating the West
Belconnen Landfill site’ is allocated for the Parkwood Drive site and does not include any funding
for the intended relocated greenwaste site off Stockdill Drive.

2. The capping and development of the West Belconnen Landfill site will commence following
receipt of the appropriate auditing and approvals. The work is expected to commence in 2025.
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